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Hi (child’s name)! 

(And hi to the Big People who live with you!) 

My name is Ascension Abby and I go to 
Sunday School at Church of the Ascension. 
I bet some of you remember meeting me in 
June on the last day of the Sunday School 
year. 

I’m really looking forward to going back to 
Sunday School in September! I saw Linda 
and Deidre and Rev. June in the summer 

and they told me they have really exciting plans for this year! We’re 
going to learn about each other and the people in the Bible. We will 
find out more about stories in the Bible and make some crafts to 
remind us of them. We might even do some baking! Yummy! 

I hope you will come, too. Everything starts on Sunday (of course,  
he he), September 11, at the 10 a.m. service. See you then! 

Your friend 

Ascension Abby 

P.S. If the Big People want to find out more, Linda says they can 
contact her at 519-659-6782 or lbraley@rogers.com 


